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Black Violin- All School Field Trip

This past Tuesday, the entire school was very lucky to be guests at the
Black Violin concert at the Arlene Schnitzer concert hall. Two classically
trained violinists, Kev Marcus and
Will B, have traveled the world
performing songs that mix classical
violin and hip-hop music. Everyone
had a great time, with lots of
dancing and singing. They played
both original music as well as many
familiar cover songs. We enjoyed
every moment!

Local Health Advisory

As some of you may have heard, the Multnomah County Health
Department has issued an advisory of 2 confirmed cases of Hepatitis A in
restaurant workers at two Cup and Saucer Cafes in Portland. One of
these is in North Portland. The Health Department is advising persons
who visited the Cup and Saucer Cafe on N. Denver between March 22 and
March 29, or the SE Hawthorne Cup and Saucer Cafe on March 22 or
March 25, to contact their healthcare provider as soon as possible.

In addition, please be observant of any symptoms of hepatitis in your
students, and send to the health room as well as notifying me directly:

o fever
e tiredness
e  belly pain

e vomiting
e diarrhea
e jaundice (a yellowing of the skin or eyes)

Here is a link to the health advisory:
https://multco.us/multnomah-county/news/health-officials-investigating-
hepatitis-two-portland-restaurants

Nurse Bill

Upcoming Evencs

Fri. 4/7
Last day to order a
yearbook.

Sat. 4/8 9:00-12:00
Saturday School, Caldera
Creative Lab, Family
Support Group (10-12)

Mon. 4/10
KinderKonzert- percussion

Tues. 4/11
First day of SUN school

Mon. 4/17 & Thurs. 4/20
5th Grade Bike Safety
(have your students dress
to be outside, rain or shine)

Wed. 4/19
Run 4 the Arts - Run date.

Fri. 4/21
Run 4 the Arts - Alt. Run
date.

Fri. 4/28
Day of the Child

Wed. 5/3 8:15-8:55
Principal’s Coffee

Fri. 5/5 8:00am
Author visit

Mon. 4/8
Penny Wars begins

student to bring home soon.

Pe nny Wars - Penny Wars has been postponed until May 8th.

Run 4 the Arts - our run date is April 19th (with an alternate date of April 21st). Look for your



https://multco.us/multnomah-county/news/health-officials-investigating-
https://multco.us/multnomah-county/news/health-officials-investigating-

May 2, 2017

Roosevelt High School

New Auditorium
(Entrance on N. Ida & N. Hudson)

6:00 — 7:30pm

Are YOU prepared for
the next earthquake?

The Pacific Northwest experiences
a subduction-zone earthquake
roughly once every 230 years.

There is a 37% chance of a
subduction earthquake occurnng in
the next 50 years. When the next

one comes, the loss of life and
property will likely be catastrophic.
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The first 25 families to
arrive will receive a
gift from PPS to add to
their preparedness kit!
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Topics for Discussion

Ly ‘*—*—* SN . The risks and impacts of a
' > ' Cascadia subduction zone
earthquake

il - What you can do to prepare in
your home, community and school

Childcare Provided

For school-aged children
With age-appropnate preparedness
activities for children K-3

Roosevelt High School 6941 N Central St, Portland, OR 97203
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